
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. Firstly this week, I would like to say thank you to everyone in 

the school community for the way in which they have supported our response to the recent Covid 

outbreak in school. Fortunately, as I write this the picture in school is greatly improved from last 

week – we currently have far fewer known cases  (14 today as opposed to 42 last Friday). Everyone 

has been helpful and understanding which is greatly appreciated.  We of course send well wishes to 

all of the children, families and staff who are currently experience Covid.  I’m hopeful we will have 

the an even brighter picture next week! All being well we will remove some temporary measures 

we have had in place and resume normal assemblies and singing etc  

This week:  

• Today is Comic Relief Red Nose Day, and as you know we held a non-uniform day. We raised 

£117.51 of this worth cause. If you would like to add donations please do so via the school 

office! 

 

• Reading for Pleasure clubs finished this week. Thank you to all of the children who joined us 

over the last 6 weeks.  

 

Next week: 

• On Monday 21st March it is World Down Syndrome day. I will be leading an assembly on this 

important topic and we would like to mark this day by encouraging children to ‘wear odd 

socks’.   We are an inclusive school and we promote ‘respect’ and inclusion of all. Thanks in 

advance for your support with this. Let’s see everyone wearing odd socks on Monday!  

 

• Young Voices event is getting closer! All of the children who are participating will be 

receiving a letter with more information next week.  

 

Other news: 

• Books for sale!  a message from Mrs Burton: 
 

I thought with the holidays coming, we could promote buying books again so I have set up 
another book club here are the details:   
Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go 
to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/carltoninsnaith-comm/digital-book-club to browse the 
latest books and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our 
school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. Please place your order online by April 1st, 
2022. 
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• Toilet twinning  and Monday cake sales - A message from Reverend Becky 

Just to update everyone, we reached our target on Monday of £60 and have donated to the 
Toilet Twinning charity online. This means we have twinned our toilet at St Mary’s Church 
with one in Alunguli in Congo, Africa! A big thank you to everyone who supported us so far! 

 
We plan to try again on Monday to see if we can raise enough for another toilet to be 
twinned at school- if anyone would like to bring some pocket money we will have lots of 
snacks available from 3pm at the back of school. 

 
Best wishes  
Revd Becky (aka Amy’s mum!) 

 
 
 
I Hope you all have a great weekend. Don’t forget the odds socks on Monday!  
 

 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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